
May 27th, 2015 

ATIN: TIC Board Members 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West, Suite C53 
Toronto, Ontario MSH 2N2 

Dear TIC Chair Colle, 

Please see the attached letters and signatures of support I have 
received from residents of Ward 6, voicing their approval of the 
proposed service improvements announced this past week. 

I fully support the initiatives you are proposing to TIC Board Members 
regarding the "Expansion of All-Day-Every-Day Network" as well as 
"Improvements to Overnight Service ('Blue Night') Network." 

Etobicoke-Lakeshore has evolved into one of the most popular 
destinations for residential development but public transit is not 
keeping up with the increasing needs and has long been one of Ward 6's 
greatest challenges. While the reinstatement and introduction of 
additional bus services will provide residents with much needed relief 
during their commutes, there is still significant progress to be made. 

This is but one step in the right direction and I appreciate you 
presenting the board with the more than 100 expressions of support I 
have received from Ward 6 residents over the last two days alone. 

I look forward to continuing working together to improve our public 
transit system. 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Mark Grimes 
Etobicoke-Lakeshore 
Ward 6 

CC: Vice-Chair Maureen Adamson, Anju Virmani, Alan Heisey Q.C, Nick 
Di Donato, Councillor John Campbell, Councillor Shelley Carroll, 
Councillor Vincent Crisanti, Councillor Glenn De Baeremaeker, 
Councillor Joe Mihevc, Councillor Denzil Minnan-Wong 
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